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RECEPTION TRIP TO ODDS FARM PARK 

 
7th December 2023 

 
Dear Parents / Carers,                                                            
 
On Tuesday 19th March 2024, Reception will be visiting Odds Farm. This 
trip will support the children to develop their knowledge of animals and 
the farm. At Odds Farm the children will watch demonstrations, such as: 
milking cows and have first-hand experience of touching and feeding 
animals.    
 
We will be leaving school at approximately 9.00am and return by approximately 3.00pm. We will update 
you via a text message, if we will be returning later than 3.10pm due to traffic. Please ensure your child 
arrives at school promptly at 8.40am on the day of the visit. 

The children will require a packed lunch (no glass containers, fizzy drinks or chocolate products) contained 
in a named carrier bag, a waterproof jacket/coat and sensible shoes.  School uniform must be worn.  If you 
require the school to provide a school packed lunch, please notify your child’s class teacher by Friday 1st 
March. If your child requires a travel sickness tablet for the trip please ensure this is sent in to school to the 
Welfare room prior to the trip.  

The cost of the visit, including travelling by coach (fitted with seat belts) will be £24.50 per child. Money for 
the trip should be paid via ParentPay by Friday 1st March. If insufficient money is collected through voluntary 
contributions, the trip will unfortunately have to be cancelled. You will be required to give consent through 
ParentPay and you will be asked to do this before you confirm payment. Please do not send any money into 
school for this trip. 

If you have any queries regarding the trip please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Rossi 
Years Group Leader 
 
 
 
 
 
 


